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RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Directors receive the attached summary from the Annual 
Actuarial Report (Attachment A) and approve the attached Expected Future Financial Condition 
(EFFC) report that forecasts the expected future financial condition of TTC Insurance Company 
Limited (Attachment B) as prepared by our actuary J.S. Cheng & Partners Inc. 
 
 
FUNDING 
 
Sufficient funds are included in the 2013 TTC operating budget. 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Subsection 121.17(1) of the Insurance Act states that “an actuary of the insurer shall meet with 
the directors of the insurer or, if the directors so choose, with the audit committee of the insurer at 
least once during each fiscal year”. 
 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
J.S. Cheng & Partners Inc. provides an actuarial estimate of reserves for outstanding claims for 
TTC Insurance Company Limited.  As part of the actuary’s duties, J.S. Cheng & Partners Inc. 
prepares the Expected Future Financial Condition report annually.  The actuary will be present to 
answer any questions. 
 
 
JUSTIFICATION 
 
As set out in Subsection 121.17 of the Insurance Act, it is mandatory for the actuary to meet with 
the insurer at least once per year and report on the financial position of the insurer and the 
expected future financial condition of the insurer. 
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